
The Dare County Tourism Board, Outer Banks Visitors 
Bureau is seeking a Housekeeping Service for our 
Hatteras Island Welcome Center at the US Weather 
Bureau Station in Hatteras Village.  This will require a 
thorough cleaning of the inside of the building one day a 
week any time before 10am or after 4pm. For more 
information or to submit a quote for your services please 
email hannant@outerbanks.org or call 252-473-2138  
 

 


